Greetings,

If you are a current non-expired member of ABATE of Washington, you will be receiving, or have already received a ‘beneficiary card’ in the mail from American Income Life (AIL).  

These cards are mailed out annually to ABATE members as a reminder to update your beneficiary or add some ‘life insurance’ for yourself and/or family.  AIL provides a free ‘accidental death and dismemberment’ of up to $4000 to any non-expired ABATE member.  What this means is: if you are involved in an accident and die or lose an arm/leg/eye, etc, AIL will pay you or your beneficiary up to $4000.  AIL also offers other life insurance and if you are interested in getting any type of life insurance or adding to what you already have, they can help you out.

What I’m asking of you members is, please when they call be considerate.  They are just trying to do their jobs.   If you are not interested in any other insurance let them know and ask them to send you your certificate.  If you would like to hear more about the insurance they provide, they will schedule a meet up with you and give you other options.  If you feel that you are being harrassed after saying no, please get the person's name and phone number and send it to me.

I cannot stress enough about making sure your beneficiary is up to date with AIL or any other insurance policy you have.  Finding out, after the fact, that someone you did NOT want to be the recipient of your demise is too late!

Please, this is a FREE benefit that AIL provides to non-expired ABATE Members, be courteous to them.

Andy McAfee
State Coordinator

